Town of Kent — Streetscape Committee
Special Meeting — January 20, 2018

The meeting was held in the offices of Kent Green, 6 Green Pastures Lane, for the purpose of
viewing slides of sidewalks in Northwest CT and other locations as part of the planning process

for a presentation to the Board of Selectmen and Town.

Present: John Casey, Catherine Bachrach, Bruce Adams, Mike Everett, Jim Blackketter, David
Bain

The group convened at 9 a.m. and adjourned at 10:20 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Catherine Bachrach, Secretary

RECEIVED FOR
KENT Towy Cﬁgg?”“

‘200N 23 A 0 4
TOWK CLERK

BY



